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Dear E.C.C.O. Member,

In case you are not able to attend our GA you have the right to give proxy on your votes. In this case please write a letter to our Office Administrator as exemplified bellow. You should send a copy of this letter to the person you’re giving proxy to.

Please address your letter to:

Tânia Teixeira

E.C.C.O. Office Administrator
R. Alexandre de Gusmão, nº10, 2ºB

2795-009 Linda-a-Velha

Oeiras

Portugal  

Letter Template:

“In the name of (Association, country)  the undersigned (name) hereby appoint (name) – active member of (Association, country)  and E.C.C.O. delegate – to act as my proxy for the upcoming votes at the General Assembly of E.C.C.O. to be held in Valetta, Malta the 30th April 2018.

(Signature, date)”
If the time frame is small, you may scan the letter, previous to sending it by post, and send it by e-mail to our office administrator and the person you are giving proxy to

Office Administrator e-mail address:

ecco.taniateixeira@gmail.com 

Thank you for your attention,

All the best.

Tânia Teixeira
E.C.C.O. Office Administrator

